Stanbridge Lower School PTFA Newsletter, June 2019

Hello everyone here is a quick update on recent events, money raised and spent, and a few dates for your diary.

Firstly, thank you to everyone who took part in the Fathers Day gift sale. We were so pleased to see how many children got involved and it was a pleasure to see them all choosing and writing their notes. Total money raised hasn't been confirmed yet but we are pretty sure we have matched our Mother's Day income. Thank you!

After collecting all the recent money raised and putting it together with last years PTFA funds, we have put much of it to good use. Back in April we put on an Easter Egg hunt for every class and the PTFA has contributed to the coaches for this months trips to Woburn Safari and Windsor Castle. We have agreed to provide the money for the year 4 leavers gift and we have also booked a disco for the end of term which we hope all children will attend and enjoy. Looking to the future, our main goal is to focus on the outside space and provide a wildlife garden for all children to use. We will be getting ideas and quotes over the summer and intend to start the work in the next academic year. If you know of anyone that may be able to help with this in any way then please do let us know. All our future fundraising will go towards this, and we are excited about getting things in motion!

Forthcoming events......

Sports day raffle and refreshments - Friday 28th June, 2pm

The PTFA will be selling some refreshments before and during sports day (we hope the sun is shining and you'll be in need of a drink!) and also holding a raffle at the end of sports day. We have got some fantastic prizes and must take this opportunity to thank those who have kindly supported us and donated gifts. Prizes include a delicious meal at The Anchor, Tilsworth, tickets to Gullivers Land and Chilfest tickets plus many more. Bring your pennies for your chance to win!

PTFA Summer family picnic - Wednesday 10th July, 3.30pm onwards

We wanted to get everyone together on the school field for a chilled out afternoon, where the kids can run around and parents well, relax!? Bring your own drinks, snacks and maybe a beer. We will have sports equipment out and a number of teachers helping, Mr. Wilkins has even promised to have a kick-about! We will be inviting the new parents from next years reception, so Please join us in coming together for this event.

End of term Disco- Wednesday 17th July, 3.30pm-5pm

As a treat for all the pupils we have organised a disco to be held after school in the Hall, free of charge. The children can bring their party clothes in with them on the day. We request £1.00 per child to be bought in if he/she requires refreshments and a party treat. A flyer and sign in slip will be sent out a little nearer the time.

Lastly, a big thank you to everyone who has supported us since we began. We are keen to continue providing fun activities for the kids, while raising money for our much loved school.

The PTFA